
 
 
 
     A PERSONAL LETTER TO MY FELLOW NEW YORKERS 
 

My Dear Fellow New Yorkers, 
 

Tomorrow is Election Day. You will have an opportunity 
to cast your ballot for the candidate of your choice.  

 
As millions of New Yorkers know, New York City is 

beset by a huge array of problems. These problems erode 
the quality of life in the city and make living in this city 
harder for all of us. 

 
I have declared my candidacy for Mayor of New York City. 

I want to work to make life better for all of us who live in this 
city. It can be done, but to do this I need your vote.  

 
 
So,  
 

   On November 7th vote for 
 
 

    PHILLIP W. WEISS 
 
 

       for Mayor of New York City 
 
 

               Write my name on the ballot. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
   
 Letter 9                                                       Phillip W. Weiss 

   
 


